
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor Bernie Holford 
Telephone (office)   01764 653257 
Telephone (home)  01764 653275 
Mobile     07968 690706 
Email         bernie@sdascotland.com 
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Eric Winch   01764 652548 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 
 
 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group     9.30am 
Song Service     9.45am 
Sabbath School             10.00am 
Worship Service             11.15am 
 
Lead Elder for May                       Eleri Dutton 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today                                                 9:00pm 
 
Friday 9 May                                      9:12pm 
 
Friday 16 May                                    9:26pm 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
Sabbath 3 May            Rory & Ivana Mendez  
 
Sabbath 10 May         Pastor Douglas Sinclair 
 
Sabbath 17 May          Pastor Bernie Holford 
 
This Week at a Glance  
 
This afternoon                       Adventurer club 
                                    Lay Preacher’s course 
                          
Tuesday         Tuesday Inspiration 
 
Wednesday         Church Open for Prayer 
 
Sabbath            Sabbath services 

 
 

Welcome to Crieff 

 
           WORSHIP SERVICE 

11.15 am ~ 3 May 2014 

Welcome 

Invocation 

Hymn NAH 6                      Praise to the Lord  

Church Offering and tithes 

Prayer 

Children's story 

'Dig a Little Deeper'          Rory Mendez    

Scripture Reading        1 Kings  17:7-16   

Musical Meditational 

Sermon 

In the Season of Drought          Ivana Mendez 

Closing Song                   Make me a Servant 

Benediction  

Organ Meditation 



Welcome to our church where we hope you 
will enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The 
Lord’s presence is with us in this place; let us 
all be reverent before Him. 
 
This morning, Rory & Ivana Mendez will 
share God’s Word with us. 
 
You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 
church Hall after the service. 
 
Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch 
subsequently. All visitors are most welcome 
to share what we have. 
 
Tuesday Inspiration The weekly study and 
prayer meeting continues in the Scottish 
Mission office at 7:30pm on Tuesday. 
 
Adventurer club is this afternoon at 3pm in 
the Church Hall.  
 
Lay Preachers’ course is today at 3 pm. 
 
Hearts and Hands Come and join us 
tomorrow at 10 am in the Church Hall for a 
chance to see what we have done and what 
we are doing. There will be drink and nibbles 
at around 11 am. Everyone welcome! 
 
Thank you! Thank you to Steve and Muriel 
and their helpers for providing a wonderful 
breakfast last Sunday at the church! Thank 
you to everyone who came to the business 
meeting and shared their ideas, support and 
hopes of CAP and the Crieff church. 
 

Kitchen labels There are now some sticky 
labels and pens in the kitchen. Please label 
everything you put in the fridge with the date 
of opening so we can keep food safe. 

Please also use the labels to label food that 
you have set aside to take home, or brought 
in for a special event, etc. so that it doesn’t 
get used up unexpectedly! 

Please bring back any containers you have 
borrowed as some people are missing theirs. 
Thank you. 
 
Messy church. There will be a brief (5 
minute) meeting with Messy Church craft 
leaders after the service in the parents’ room. 
 
For Messy Church we need: low wide jars like 
salsa jars (we have enough other jars for 
now, thank you); old CDs; cylindrical pots with 
plastic lids - such as hot chocolate and stock 
containers; small smoothie bottles with wide 
openings; ribbons; pretty paper scraps; 
buttons; pipe cleaners, etc. Thank you. 
 
The Forgiveness Challenge There is a 
World Forgiveness Challenge starting on May 
4 at www.forgivenesschallenge.com. This is 
an initiative by Archbishop Desmond Tutu. 
Sign up on the website and you will receive 
daily tips on how to forgive anyone anything, 
and you will also receive inspiring stories of 
forgiveness around the world. 
 
 
 

Organ Recital, Canongate Kirk, Edinburgh 
Monday 9 June 2014, 6.30 pm 
 
The concert is an opportunity to raise 
awareness for Scotland's Churches Trust as 
well as for the Organ Playing Grant Awards. 
 
JOHN KITCHEN (Edinburgh University and 
City Organist) will play the Frobenius organ at 

Canongate Kirk.  There will be music by 

Bach, Handel and Gade, as well as 16th-
century Scottish psalm-settings and music for 
royal occasions.  John will be joined by 
soprano ELEANOR WOLFE who will sing 
Franck's Panis angelicus and other favourite 
sacred music. The concert will run for around 
90 minutes. For further information and 
details of how to obtain tickets please see the 
notice board. 
 
The Great Scottish Walk , Edinburgh 
 11a.m., Sunday, 22nd June. After 
registration we’ll check you height and weight 
and calculate your body mass index, take 
your blood pressure and check your lung 
capacity.  You’ll then get a print out, revealing 
your health age and suggesting how many 
more years you could add to your life if you 
follow a few healthy tips. More details on the 
notice board. 
 
Tithes and Offerings for March 
 
Tithe               £5554.78 
Sabbath School     £639.56 
CAP Donations     £802.00 
Church Budget              £1168.68 
 


